

December 14, 2022

Alex Geourntas City Clerk 1 City Hall Square, Room 601 Boston, MA 02201

Dear Clerk Geourntas,

Please withdraw docket #0927, "Message and order authorizing the City of Boston to accept and expend a grant from the Boston Planning and Development Agency in the amount not to exceed Six Million Seven Hundred and Eighty-Five Thousand Dollars (\$6,785,000.00) for the cost related to the pedestrian improvement projects on Canal Street and Thoreau Path,the bike lane connecting projects between Causeway Street and Commercial Street, and the planning, design, and/or reconstruction of the Northern Avenue Bridge." We will be refiling a new docket in its place.

Sincerely,

Michelle Wu Mayor of Boston